Minutes
February 3, 2015

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m. Clem, Penny and Chris were present.
Public Feedback: Clem reported that UBX would like to hold a “town festival” spotlighting
town businesses in the near future. It would help get residents together along with businesses.

This is just in the discussion stages. Possible locations were discussed.

Lucia Picard said she’d like to see a calendar of events on the website. That will be discussed
when the town office begins to maintain the website.

Minutes from the previous meetings were reviewed and approved.
Treasurer’s report was reviewed and accepted. The fiscal year has ended and the budget ended
well. Only the administration account and the E911 account were over expended. Several road

name signs were stolen or destroyed this year (over 30) and needed to be replaced.

New Business:
Selectmen signed the liquor license application for SAVZ (Unity House of Pizza).

Selectmen voted to send a check for $100.00 to the Unity College Woodsmen’s Team for their
help in moving the office last fall.

Selectmen will be meeting on Monday to begin budget preparations for the new fiscal year.
Comp Plan discussion — none.

Town Meeting preparations: The gym has been reserved for town meeting and Future RSU#3
will be providing the noon meal again this year.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m.



